
From: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 12:02 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Flowers received 5/25/2021 

  

  

Sir, 

  

The office received a bouquet of flowers in thanks. From Scott Free Salon @ 1710 N Wells 

 

  

Is there any further info you require? 

  

Thank you, 

  

Erik Wallenius 
Chief of Staff 
Alderman Michele Smith 
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